
TEPTO 

September 18, 2018 

IN	ATTENDANCE	

Koren	Conner,	Corinne	Miller,	Gretchen	Steigerwalt,	Megan	Berezwick,	Dawn	Clouser,	Julie	Leopard,	Mary	Van	Blargan,	
Douglas	Sobelewski,	Natalie	Wagner,	Catrina	Mehallic,	Lori	Gormley,	Calyn	Makovec,	Jeffrey	Oakes,	Jael	Sullivan,	Kayla	
Fredericks,	Cheryl	Sitlinger,	Beth	Weber,	Kayla	Cramer,	Stacey	Arthurton,	Ashley	Smith,	Jessica	Hannis,	Mary	Beth	Walker,	
Lilian	Lee,	Brandey	Coleman,	Jeanine	Benson,	Tonya	Fritzinger,	Amanda	Vinc,	Tonia	Thompson,	Tonya	Warner,	Susan	
Henritzy,	Mary	K	Biasi,	Nicole	Tewksbury,	Rachael	Maly,	Lisa	Fort,	Megan	McGeehan,	Jen	Kupetz,	Nancy	McGeehan,	Taryn	
Depos,	Katelyn	Whitehead	

The	Secretary’s	report	was	approved	by	Tonya	Fritzinger	and	Brandey	Coleman.	
	
The	Treasurer’s	report	was	approved	by	Tonya	Warner	and	Tonya	Fritzinger.	
	
President’s	Report	

• Korey	Conner	started	the	meeting	by	welcoming	everyone	and	by	introducing	the	members	of	the	board.	
	
Old	Business	

• None	
	

Committee	Reports	
	
Fundraisers		

• The	Spirit-wear	Fundraiser	is	going	on	right	now	
	
Membership	

• Membership	forms	will	be	coming	home	with	students	this	week.	
• Membership	fees	haven’t	changed.	They	will	remain	$5.00	for	adults/$2.00	for	senior	citizens.	
• Volunteers	who	want	to	chaperone	field	trips	or	help	with	events	must	be	PTO	members	and	they	must	have	

clearances.	
	
School	Dances	

• Grades	3,	4,	and	5	only	–	Chaperones	are	always	needed	
• Dances	will	be	held	on	Nov.	9,	Jan.	11,	Feb.	15,	Mar.	15,	and	Apr.	26	

	
Yearbook		

• Special	thanks	were	extended	to	Julie	Leopard	for	doing	a	great	job	on	the	2018	yearbook	
• Cheryl	Sitlinger	will	be	taking	over	the	yearbook	this	year	

	
BoxTops	

• Send	BoxTops	in	anytime.	There	are	contests	twice	a	year.	The	current	deadline	is	September	24th.	Top	class	in	
each	grade	wins	an	ice	cream	party.	

	
Picture	Day	

• Everything	went	well	–	Picture	Make-up	day	is	on	October	24th		
	
Fire	Prevention	

• Will	be	held	on	October	19th	with	a	rain-date	of	October	26th		
• A	permission	slip	will	be	sent	home	for	the	Smoke	House.	

	
Raider	Run	

• The	Raider	Run	will	be	held	on	October	12th.		
	
	



Veteran’s	Day	
• Tentatively	scheduled	for	Friday,	November	9th	
• We	will	be	having	a	silent	auction	again.	Classrooms	will	donate	an	item	to	be	auctioned.		

	
School	Store	

• The	first	School	Store	was	held	during	lunches	earlier	this	month,	and	the	profit	was	$705.56.	
	

Santa’s	Workshop	
• Dates	TBA	(looking	at	possibly	Dec	10-14)	

	
Holiday	

• Student	gifts	will	be	snowflake/photo	ornaments	as	we	have	done	in	previous	years.	
	
Holiday	Celebration	

• The	5th	Graders	will	put	on	a	play	again	as	they’ve	done	the	past	three	years.	
	
Olympic	Day		

• Tentative	date	is	May	10th		
	
5th	Grade	Party/Trip		

• Lori	Gormley	is	taking	charge	of	the	5th	grade	parent	meetings.	
• The	first	meeting	will	be	on	October	9th	at	6:00pm	before	the	regular	PTO	meeting.	

	
New	Business	
	

• Nomination	of	Officers	
o President	–	Koren	Conner	

§ Nominated	by	Cheryl	Sitlinger	
§ Second	by	Natalie	Wagner	

o Vice	President	–	Corinne	Miller	
§ Nominated	by	Mary	Van	Blargan	
§ Second	by	Stacey	Arthurton	

o Secretary	–	Jolene	Barron	
§ Nominated	by	Bethany	Weber	
§ Second	by	Natalie	Wagner	

o Co-Treasurer	–	Megan	Berezwick	
§ Nominated	by	Julie	Leopard	
§ Second	by	Tonya	Fritzinger	

o Co-Treasurer	–	Gretchen	Steigerwalt	
§ Nominated	by	Stacey	Arthurton	
§ Second	by	Mary	Van	Blargan	

o Public	Relations	–	Julie	Leopard	
§ Nominated	by	Stacey	Arthurton	
§ Second	by	Mary	Van	Blargan	

o Nominations	will	remain	open	for	one	month.	Additional	nominations	will	be	accepted	in	October.	Voting	
will	take	place	at	the	October	meeting,	if	necessary.		

• Room	Parent	Selection	(see	attached	list)	
	

Room	Count	
• Will	start	in	October	

	
Adjournment:	Motion	by	Tonya	Warner/Second	by	Tonya	Fritzinger	
	
Next	meeting:	October	9th	at	6:30pm	


